
FORT AVE.

BRIDGE PROJECT

For More Information
Sign – up for email and text alerts 
regarding the bridge project, traffic 
situations, etc.

Visit The Project WEbsite : 
www.fortavenuebridge.com

Contact Ti a  Waddy
City DOT Community Relations 
Coordinator, with questions/concerns: 
phone: 443.984.4095 
email: tia.waddy@baltimorecity.gov

Offices at McHenry Row 
1500 Whetstone Way Suite 300 
Baltimore, Maryland 21230

Tuesday, July 19, 2011 
Baltimore Metropolitan Council

•	 Bridge closure expected on or around	
	 August 15, 2011.

•	 Bridge to reopen on or about June 1, 2012.

•	 Project website is source for updates, detour maps,	
	 routes, and current project information.

Preferred Detour Route


